
From: BoardSec
To: Complaints; 
Cc:
Subject: FW: Ontario Energy Board Ruling
Date: February 25, 2011 10:54:21 AM

 
I sent this to you earlier I believe it pertains to EB-2010-0295.
 
See below.
 

Legal Services & Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge St., 27th floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4
 

Fax:  416-440-7656
Toll Free:  1-888-632-6273
Email:  
 
 

From: mike ingram  
Sent: February 24, 2011 8:13 PM
To: "Undisclosed-Recipient:;"@vianet.ca
Subject: Fw: Ontario Energy Board Ruling
 

this message pertain to the ruling by the Ontario energy board that
they are allowed to put there rates up to cover the cost of the fines
that have been levied on them  for gouging the public  it means that we
the people are about to be gouged again to pay the fine out of our
pockets instead of theirs  I ask that you forward this message to your
m.p.p. and to the secretary of the energy board at
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca the more that do it the more chance
we have of getting it reversed also send this on to your e-mail list so
others can do it too
-----
Subject: Fw: Ontario Energy Board Ruling
 
 
----- 
I am absolutely appalled that this ruling states that we – the general public - have to suffer another
electricity rate increase to pay for the previous convictions of the energy companies transgressions.
If any of us had to pay fines we do not receive a pay raise for our crimes. It makes it rather like
receiving a bonus for defrauding our employer. I trust that this is made a strong election issue! I
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sincerely hope you will be receiving a large number of messages in a similar vein.
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Take note – our website and email addresses have changed to:
www.ontarioenergyboard.ca and @ontarioenergyboard.ca. Please update
your contact lists and bookmarks.
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